POLICY FOR MEDICATION IN FRANKLIN COUNTY SCHOOLS

If a student requires medication during school whether prescription or over the
counter schools require specific guidelines for addressing these situations:

*Appropriate permissions and authorized instructions for administration must be
completed. The medication must be brought to the nurse by the parent/guardian
in the original bottle. When the student is getting low on the medication the
nurse will notify the parent to bring in more medication.

*At the end of the school year the parent/guardian will be notified to pick up any
remaining medication. If this is not picked up by the last day of school the nurse
will dispose of the medication.

*Any questions regarding medication in school please contact your child’s school
nurse.



